








Barron and Company designed the event posters and the 
evening would not have been made possible without the 
many table sponsors and individual donors. 

Paul Oleniacz thanked event sponsors while George 
Beanblossom thanked guests, spoke about the mission, 
and introduced a heart-warming video about Cascade 
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Connections. Five lucky attendees walked away with 
spectacular prize packages of wine, beer, chocolates and 
other items and one winner walked away with a gift bas­
ket provided by The Real McCoy. 

A big thanks to Cascade Connections volunteers : Tam­
lyn Munson, Ashlie Quintanilla, Dora Lee Snavely, Janne 
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Sleeper, Mary Nestle­
Kline from Supported 
Living; April Zylstra 
from Residential, Alli­
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son Hill from Training,  
Lan Totten, Julie Stock­
ton, Larissa Garcia 
Halbert (intern), Molly 
Thompson, Carrie 
Carron, Joe Pruitt, and 
Kristin Nguyen from 
Vocational and her 
friends Kori Olsen, and 
Amanda Scott. 

We are grateful for the 
generous support of our 
community and were 
amazed at the nwnber 
of people who came out 
to support our 
organization and raise 
funds. More importantly 
we were able share a 
little more about our 
mission: To empower 
people with disabilities 
to enhance their quaHty 
of life. 

for more information on the 2016 Hamster Crawl 
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